
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 1/14/2013 3:56:27 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 505 Van Ness 

Thanks! 

Michelle 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 3:28 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Fw: 505 Van Ness 

This sounds semi-positive. At least the right people should be in the same room. 

Ill be in touch tmrw when we know more. 

Redacted From 
Sent- Monday January 14, 2013 03:17 PM 
To: Redacted Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: 505 Van Ness 

John. Excellent.. I will send brief summary to local Acct Mgmt team. 
Redacted 

Redacted 

From:lRedacted 

Sent: Monday, January 14. 2013 3:16 PM 
To: Doll, Laura;lRedacted 

Subject: FW: 505 Van Ness 

We should be in good shape tomorrow morning to identify which way to go with this. 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Redacted 

Gas Superintendent - San Francisco Division 

Operations Maintenance & Construction 

Redacted 

From:lRedacted 

Sent: Monday. January 
Redacted To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 505 Van Ness 

4, 2013 3:07 PM 

Redacted Just spoke to 
8:00. There are two meter sets at that location 

Bldg Eng. He'll meet us at the CPUC bldg. tomorrow at 
A 3M at 5psig and another meter 

at standard pressure. If they installed new high efficiency boilers they might be 
having a pressure problem and will have to go to elevated pressure. I'll let you 
know. 
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